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       12th January 2024 
 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
The Green Team have successfully raised enough money, with your kind support, from the Tesco 
token scheme to start a healthy fruit snack shop for KS2. 
 
This will be available each day from Monday 15th of January.  
Your child could have fruit/vegetables for only 10p per day/item fruit. 
The Green Team will organise and run the fruit stall daily. 
 
For the first week we will have: bananas; apples; satsumas; cucumbers; carrots and tomatoes.  
If your child would like a healthy snack please send them each day with 10p or 50p on Monday for 
the week. 
 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
 
The Green Team 
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